
 

 

 

 

 

Email to parents         13 November 20 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

From Monday 16th November we are going to trial having the school transport park and drop 
off students on the Big Space in the playground. This is the same way transport collect 
students at the end of the day. We are asking parents/carers to continue to park outside the 
main gate as you have been since September in the usual way.  

Now that students are used to the procedure of getting their temperature taken and hands 
sanitised on arrival, we feel that we can move to this next step in order to reduce the number 
of students and adults at the main gate.  

We have asked transport to not allow students off the taxi until a member of staff have 
invited them to do so. If your child gets on transport, then please prepare them for this 
change and ask them to wait patiently until they are asked to leave the taxi and to ensure 
their temperature is taken and hands sanitised in the usual way.  

Thank you to all parents/carers that have ensured that their children are wearing face masks, 
we have been so impressed with the way are following the Covid Safety procedures. Please 
continue to check that they have their masks when leaving home.  

Kind regards 

Michelle Stephenson: Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


